
Rectory Friday News 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another busy week in school. The temperatures have been very cold this week but it hasn’t damp-
ened the children’s spirits. They have still thoroughly enjoyed running around and playing with 
their friends.  

Community: 

Our week started with our assembly focused on our value of ‘community’. Mrs Williams told a   
story and spoke about how important it is that we look after each other.  
We reinforced that in our community we have... 

Eyes that look for the good in others                         Hands that want to do good for  those around them 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Year R—had a visit from the Gerbils today to support their learning about pets . We will pop 

photos on Dojo.  

 

Year 1 –have been working hard in their History lessons. They have been studying significant people 

in History and their focus has been on ‘Mary Seacole’ and ‘Edith Cavell’. 
 

Year 5 —we have been looking at the different Tudor Monarchs and looking at what they 

were famous for etc. The children had so much Tudor knowledge to share! It was a really 

great discussion lesson.  

 

Year 6— have been learning about sculpture in Art. We retrieved how to make pinch pots 

(from Year 2) and joined these together to make spheres and started to create faces!  

Our New Pet Tortoise 
 

We are so excited to announce that we have a new pet in school, 
that both the adults and children have spoilt rotten so far! The 
children enjoy visiting him and checking that he has enough food 
and water. One of his favourite things to do is bury himself in the 
hay for a snooze!! We held a competition to give him a name and 

the winning entry was … Tiddles. 
So welcome to our Rectory Farm Community. 
 



Year 3 inspired by their History topic of ‘The 

Romans’. (Emily and Beau ). 

Enessa—Y2 inspired by her Science topic 

on ‘Animals and Food Chains’. 
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Date Year Group Event 

Monday 5th February Year 2 An owl experience linked to their topic on ‘food 

chains’ in    Science. 

Tuesday 6th February Year 6 Watching a live action performance of ‘Romeo 

and Juliet’. 

Tuesday 13th and Thursday 

15th February 

Whole School Parents Evening. Sign up sheets will be on doors 

in a week or so. 

Thursday 21st March Year 3 Roman Trip linked to their History topic this 

term 

Dates for your Diary 

 




